8" May 2019

London Borough of Hillingdon — Local Plan Part 2 Proposed Main
Modifications

Dear Sir / Madam

Thames Water are the statutory sewerage undertaker for the Borough and statutory water
undertaker for the majority of the Borough and are hence a “specific consultation body in
accordance with the Town & Country Planning (Local Planning) Regulations 2012.

Comments

There have been some amendments to the proposed sites, including a change in scale of
development and new sites. As such please find attached further site specific comments which
relate specifically to these changes.

We hope this is of assistance. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Carmelle
Textor on the above number.

Yours sincerely

Thames Water Utilitites Ltd
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